
 

 

3rd October 2018  

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Yorkshire Museum of Farming Trip  

 

We would like to take the children on an educational trip to the Yorkshire 

Museum of Farming in York.  

 

During the day the children will get involved in the making of early types of clay 

pottery, learn how our ancestors grew crops, ground grain to make flour and 

learned the essential skills of hunting. They will also have the opportunity to try 

their hands at pre-historic art and handle some original artefacts!  

 

The trip is on 2nd April 2019 and we will be travelling by coach. We will be 

setting off from school at 9am prompt and returning back to school at 

approximately 4pm.  

 

They will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag so we can throw everything 

away after lunch and don’t need to bring lunchboxes etc back with us. Lunches 

can be brought from home or ordered from school, but I will send more 

information out nearer the time. 

 

The cost of the trip including coach travel is £25.66. We are informing you now 

so payments towards the trip can be made in installments if preferred. Payment 

can be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local shop, as well as in 

cash via school.  

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to 

contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received 

we will have no option but to cancel the arrangements. We must stress that 

being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not affect your child’s 

right to attend.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Butler 


